
 

May 20, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ty Masterson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

Statehouse, Room 545-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Masterson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 247 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 247 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 247 would expand the Medical Student Loan Program to include postgraduate 

residency training programs in obstetrics and gynecology. 

 

 SB 247, if enacted, would have no fiscal effect.  The Medical Student Loan Program is 

funded by State General Fund appropriation and the Medical Loan Repayment Fund.  The 

number of participants in the program is based on available funding. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


